
         What’s on? 

 

School meals 

Please remember that you can now order meals right 

up to the end of the academic year! 

We are still having some children arriving at the serving 

tables and telling us with great sadness that they do 

not like the meal that has been selected for them.  

Please do take time to go through the menu with your 

child and check they want the choice you have made 

for them.  You can go in and make changes to your 

order right up to the Thursday prior to the week of the 

meals being taken. 

The deadline for ordering meals for after the Easter 

break s midnight on the last Thursday of the holidays.  

It would however be very helpful for the kitchen team 

if you were able to order them by midnight tomorrow. 

After-school clubs 

A number of letters/sign-up sheets for 

clubs after the Easter break have now 

been distributed, some are also being 

circulated with this email.  Please do sign 

up if you want your child to join the clubs. 

To help you next term, please do make a 

note of when the clubs finish, as well as 

the dates of the first and last sessions of 

term. 

Letters for choir will be circulated at the 

start of next term, but choir will start on 

the first Thursday back of next term.  New 

members are always welcome! 

Year 6 booster classes will continue after 

the Easter break. 

Our ABC provision is now almost at 

capacity – if you no longer need booked 

sessions, or want to make changes to the 

sessions you have booked, please email 

Claire on abc@blake.oxon.sch.uk  

 

SIAMS inspection 

Thank you to everyone who spoke to our 

SIAMS inspector – we really appreciate you 

taking the time to do so. 

We had a wonderful day in school, 

enabling the inspector to gain a really good 

insight into life at The Blake School. 

A number of your children also spoke to 

the inspector.  The inspector was full of 

praise for their ability to share confidently 

but reflectively, as well as to take turns in 

sharing their ideas. 

As soon as we receive the inspection 

report we will share this with you. 

Diary dates 

We break up for Easter at 3:15pm on Friday (31st). 

All children are back in school on Monday 17th April. 

Next term has two statutory Bank Holidays (Monday 1st 

May and Monday 8th May). 

On Friday 5th May we will be having a ‘red, white and 

blue’ themed non-school uniform day, to raise money 

for The Friends. 

KS2 SATs week is Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May. 

Wednesday 24th May at 6pm – Year 4 performance to 

parents. 

Thursday 25th May at 2pm – Year 4 performance to 

parents. 

Friday 23rd June – Year 5, Ranger Stu. 

Tuesday 4th July – Year 4, Stone Age day. 

Monday 3rd – Wednesday 5th July, Year 6 transition 

days. 
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Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


